
NOTICE OF ANNUAL PUBLIC 
BUDGET HEARING 
 

TOWN OF NESHKORO 
ANNUAL BUDGET PUBLIC HEARING 

 
 

Notice is hereby given that on Wednesday, November 10, 2021, at 7:00 p.m. in 
the meeting room of the town hall a public hearing on the proposed budget of the 
Town of Neshkoro will be held.  The proposed budget may be examined in the 
Town Hall beginning October 27, 2021.  Copies of the proposed budget will be 
available at the Town Hall and by request. 
 

SPECIAL TOWN MEETING OF THE ELECTORS 
 

Notice is further given that immediately following the budget hearing, a special 
town meeting will be called to order for the purpose of adopting the 2021 tax 
levy to be paid in 2021 pursuant to 60.10(1)(a) Wisconsin statutes. 
 

REGULAR TOWN BOARD MEETING 
 

Notice is hereby given that immediately following the special town board 
meeting, a regular town board meeting will be called to order for the purpose of 

adopting the 2022 budget. 
 
Cheryl Milbrandt 
Clerk, Town of Neshkoro 


